From: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk

To: Gracie, lan

Cc: bcaac@belsizeconservation.org.uk; Allott, Dawn; Planning

Subject: Re: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2016/0745/P
Date: 17 April 2016 12:10:14

On Mon, March 7, 2016 5:18 pm, Gracie, lan wrote:
> Please find attached Consultee letter for PlanningApplication application
> 2016/0745/P

> Y429382
>

Dear lan Gracie,

We are now referring to the above planning application for the

redevelopment of our local Fire Station at 36 Lancaster Grove NW3 4PB in
respect of which we filed on the 4th of April via the dedicated Camden
Website page for Conservation Groups by the use of PIN number 429382 a "No
Objection™

The use of the PIN number is now no longer possible as the application is
shown as "no longer under consideration” and any communication are to be
directed to the "Planning Officer"; we are therefore contacting you via

our Website as follows:

"As the Belsize Conservation Advisory Committee now understands that the
information given to us on the 7th of March above was inaccurate as it
should have included the correct English Heritage status of the building

as GRADE Il * . which has greater conservation protection than GRADE 11
without a STAR, we ask you therefore to withdraw our "No Objection™
comment.

We will resubmit our revised response in due course as and when we receive
your request for our comment in respect of this application correlated by
the correct grading and any other relevant information.

Eldred Evans Chair

Gene Adams Vice Chair

for BCAAC

Belsize - Elsworthy - Parkhill & Upper Park
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